
 April 16, 2019 

 

Word of God 
In Christ-light this week we are continuing to learn about the events that happened on the 
first Easter morning.  Our lessons are both about how Jesus showed himself as the risen 
Savior to his disciples and friends.  Just as the disciples’ hearts were filled with joy, we also 
have that same joy knowing that our Savior is risen!  As Jesus says in the scriptures: 
“Because I live, you also will live.”  What comfort this gives us knowing that because he 
rose from the dead, he will raise us to life in heaven! 

Singing in Church 
The kids did a great job on Sunday singing their praises to our Savior!  
The next time we will sing for church is in three weeks on May 5 for Confirmation Sunday. 

 
Spelling Tests 
The second graders will have their next spelling test this week Thursday (4/18). From now 
until the end of the school year, their tests will come every four school days. The first 
graders just had their spelling test on Monday, so their next test will be next week Tues-
day (4/23). Their new spelling words will come home today. 
 

Kindergarten Reading 
We have started reading a fun play called, “The Glum Princess” and we will continue it this 
week.  
 

Science Fair 
Due to last week’s snow storm, our school Science Fair has been rescheduled to be on Fri-
day, April 26. Instead of doing individual projects as the children in grades 3-8 do, our class 
is doing a couple whole group experiments. You are all welcome to view the whole 
school’s projects on Friday from 2-3pm or from 5-6pm. 
 
 



 Hot Lunch 
This week’s hot lunch will be a bit different. First of all, it will be on THURSDAY, not Friday. 
Mrs. VanHecke is preparing a full Easter meal for us this week, with turkey and ham with 
all the fixings. This also means that you will have to send in a cold lunch with your child on 
Friday. Please don’t forget!! (the kids will get “hangry” by the time church is finished oth-
erwise!)    
 

Good Friday 
This week is Holy Week, so we have some special opportunities to worship. On Thursday 
evening there is a worship service to honor Jesus on Maundy Thursday. The next day is 
Good Friday. While we do have school on Good Friday, since it is a special day we will be 
releasing school early. The first half of the day will be as normal. After lunch recess we will 
walk the children over to church before the 1:00pm service. We encourage parents to 
meet their children before worship, so you can worship together. Children who are not 
met by their parents will just sit with me for the service. After the service is finished par-
ents can stop by school to pick up their child’s backpack and any other items they may 
need to take home. If you prefer to pick up your child at our classroom before church and 
take their backpacks right to your car then and go to worship together instead of meeting 
us in the church entryway, that would be fine as well. Just come right to the classroom 
before we walk over to church. 
 
Have a wonderful week! 

Mrs. Myslik 
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